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Chester Creek Concert Series presents The Hillions

[Duluth, MN] The Hillions, an original country-rock band, will be featured at tomorrow night’s Chester Creek Concert Series.

For those who are wanting to attend the concert, please note that a portion of Skyline Parkway is closed until August 6th. A signed
detour route is in place for Skyline traffic. All access to the park will need to be on Skyline from the West. Map of the detour is
attached.

The Chester Creek Concert Series is scheduled for every Tuesday night from 7-8p.m. through August 13th. Please visit
https://duluthmn.gov/parks/activities-events/special-events/  for more information. The Chester Creek concert hotline provides
concert information and concert cancellations. The hotline is updated weekly. Please call 218-730-4326 after 6 p.m. to check for
cancellations.

Concessions are available onsite. Attendees should plan to bring a blanket or lawn chair.
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